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KDA Sets Public Hearing 
The Kansas Department of Agriculture will hold a public hearing on April 23 at 1:30 p.m. at the KDA
offices at 109 SW 9th Street in Topeka  in the 4th floor training room  on proposed changes in Food
Safety and Lodging regulations. These include farmers market rules and regulations. 
 
 Here is the link where you can find the Notice of Hearing, Economic Impact Statement and Proposed
Regulations:
   
http://www.ksda.gov/statutes/id/249
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